
SEASIDE GROUNDWATER BASIN WATERMASTER 
 PUBLIC AWARENESS COMMITTEE MEETING AGENDA 

OF SEPTEMBER 13, 2022 

NOTICE 
SEASIDE GROUNDWATER BASIN 

WATERMASTER PUBLIC AWARENESS 
COMMITTEE MEETING 
 OF SEPTEMBER 13, 2022 

HAS BEEN CANCELLED 

THERE WILL BE NO PUBLIC AWARENESS COMMITTEE 
MEETING HELD IN SEPTEMBER 

THE NEXT PUBLIC AWARENESS COMMITTEE MEETING 
OF THE SEASIDE GROUNDWATER BASIN IS 

TUESDAY, DECEMBER 13, 2022 

(MEETING LOCATION TBD) 




